
Greetings prison ministry volunteers, 

I hope and pray everyone is safe and healthy. I know all of us have been chomping 
at the bit to get back to jail or prison. Unfortunately, the word from the top is no 
time soon for our return. Any speculation is a pure guess and truth be told no one 
really knows. 

I have decided to hold a volunteer gathering on Saturday September 26th, 2020 at 
St. Pius church from 10:00am to 12:00 noon. All social distancing, masks etc... will 
be in place. The church holds 300 people. So, 25% of 300 is 75. With that said, we 
have room for 75 volunteers. Now I know some of you understandably will not be 
comfortable attending this event. That is a-ok! We will have no food or drinks. 
The church is already set up for all proper distancing. All participants will arrive 
and go directly into the church. 

I believe if this works for you it will be very encouraging and uplifting to gather. 
For anyone that will not be in attendance, I will be putting a together a video 
meeting for us the following week. That information will be coming out next 
week.  

My hearts goes out to all of you and your yearning to serve. Let us keep praying 
for the inmates and the staff at MCSO, ADCR&R, Juvenile detention, and our 
youth from S. America.  

Please see attached flyer for more detailed information on our gathering. 

Peace and blessing of Our Lord Jesus. 

Kevin Starrs 

 

 

 

 


